
Save the Date
2 - Mini Mock Case Release
6 - Courthouse Experience Tours Registration opens
6 - Mock Trial Registration opens 
15 - Mini Mock Registration 0pens

September

October

December

January

February

March

April

May

June

20232022

1 - We the People Teacher / Coach Workshop
1 - We the People Registration 0pens
4 - Multnomah County Courthouse Experience Tours begin
4 - Weekly Current Events begin
4 - We the Readers Book Club - Central Oregon
6 - We the Readers Book Club - Portland Metro
8 - Mock Trial Season Case Release
22 - Professional Development Series: Educate, Engage, and Empower
with Current Events, Session 1
26 - Jackson County Courthouse Experience Tours begin

2 - Oregon Civics Conference for Teachers 
8 - We the Readers Book Club - Portland Metro
10 -  Professional Development Series: Educate, Engage, and Empower
with Current Events, Session 3

4 - Ridgley Scholarship Application opens
5 - We the Readers Book Club - Central Oregon
10 - Street Law Spring Term begins
21 - We the People Regional Competition
28 - Professional Development Series: Educate, Engage and Empower
with Current Events, Session 4

7 - We the Readers Book Club - Central Oregon
9 - We the Readers Book Club - Portland Metro
11 & 12 - Mock Trial State Competition

20 - Legal Citizen of the Year Award & Celebration
20 - We the Readers Book Club  - Portland Metro

1-5 - Teacher Appreciation Week
11 - We the Readers Book Club - Central Oregon
11 - We the Readers Book Club - Portland Metro
12 - Law Day Conference  - Portland & S. Oregon
TBD - Law Day Conference for Students - C. Oregon & S. Willamette Valley
TBD - Community Action Projects (CAPs) Showcase

26-28 - Summer Institute for Teachers

4 - We the People State Competition
9 - We the Readers Book Club - Portland Metro
11, 18, & 25 - Mock Trial Regional Competition - Regions TBD

November
5 - Mini Mock 
17 - Mock Trial Season Kickoff
19 - Professional Development Series: Educate, Engage, and Empower
with Current Events, Session 2

Dates and locations are subject to change. Please visit our website or email office@classroomlaw.org for the most recent information.


